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SEARCH FOR A MONARCH 
 

Time is very much limited for anyone interested in becoming the 2023 
Lilac City Festival Queen or King. We warmly welcome entries from any 
person who are 18 years or older and wants to raise money for the charity 
of your choice. The highest fundraiser will win a Gold Coast holiday, so 
we want to hear from you. Please contact the festival committee for 
further information and details on how to enter by phoning 0448 211 839 
or email us at goulburnlilaccityfestival@gmail.com. 

 

Lilac City Festival Parade 
 

Plans are now well underway for the traditional festival parade. The festival committee have started 
to reach out to many volunteer organisations and other community groups to be part of the parade 
giving them the opportunity join in the festivities and proudly showcase their organisation to the 
thousands who line the main street. If you part of a group or just an individual who would like to take 
part then we want to hear from you. We want this to be the largest parade the city has seen but that 
can only happen with your help. So get thinking of who you can be part of the spectacle and grab an 
entry form by emailing us at goulburnlilaccityfestival@gmail.com or phone 0448 211 839.  

The Goulburn Lilac City Festival will be holding its 

next public meeting at the Goulburn Soldiers Club on 

Thursday, 20th July commencing at 6:00 PM. The 

committee warmly invites anybody interested in the 

festival to come along and get the inside running on 

what is planned for this years’ festival and they 

would dearly love to hear from anyone interested in 

lending a helping hand.  
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Its back! The hugely popular Lilac City Festival Youth Battle 

of the Bands is making a welcome return in 2023. Once again 
the Hume Conservatorium will play host to the competition on 
Saturday 30th September. There will be 2 categories contested. 
The first category will be for 16 years and under, and the 
second will be 17 to 24 years. This is fast becoming one of the 
festival’s trademark events and is able to showcase the large 
depth of talent in Goulburn and surrounding regions. Stay 
tuned for further updates in coming editions.  

Lilac Fairy Hunt 

A fantastic new addition to the festival is the Lilac Fairy Hunt organised by 
Cystic Fibrosis Goulburn & District. To date there has been a very good 
response to this initiative but they are still on the hunt for more local 
businesses to participate. This is a very worthwhile charity so if you want to 
be a part of it please get in touch with them by emailing 
cfgoulburn@gmail.com or give them a call on 0447 798 123.  

COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS 

Our hard working committee have placed an emphasis on 
teaming up with as many community groups, charity 
organisations and local businesses as possible for 2023 and we 
are using this space to list our 2023 partners. So if you want to 
jump on board we certainly want to hear from you. 
Argyle Garden Club       Goulpress Printers 
CWA Goulburn       History Goulburn 
Capital Radio Network         Hume Conservatorium 
Cystic Fibrosis Goulburn & District     PCYC Goulburn     
Evolution Trophies       R.J Sidney Craig 
Goulburn City Lions Club      Rotary Club of Goulburn 
Goulburn Garden Club      RSPCA Goulburn  
Goulburn Mulwaree Council 
Goulburn Mulwaree Youth Council 
Goulburn Post 
Goulburn Soldiers Club 
Goulburn Soroptimists 
 
 
  

Meet LILAH 
We are proud to introduce our newest member, Lilah the Lilac 
Bear. Here she is at our last meeting promoting our Cadbury 
Giant 10kg chocolate bar raffle. Ticket available at Carol James 
Real Estate, 126 Auburn Street for just $2 per ticket or 3 for $5.  
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